
                                CEMETERY COMMISSION 
 
 
 
Meeting Date 5-4-15 
 
Commissioners: Present Dolimount, Spero, and Maxant 
 
Guests: Joe Theriault, Moe Dancause from HHC 
Rich Nota –Public Works Director 
Deb Ricci—Finance Committee 
 
Old Business: Paid monthly bills-Electric, phone Etc. 
None 
 
New Business: 
2&3-Signage for Shaker Cemetery was presented by the HHC and approved – with one change in 
the lettering. Voted 3-0.  Also Voted 3-0 to leave present signage as is but to replace damaged 
ones in all Cemeteries. 
 
4. HHC presented their plans for the Shaker Cemetery from an Historical Preservation 
perspective,the Commission found no problem with it and wanted to be kept advisedof any 
changes. 
 
5.Mr. Nota said that it would take approx $40,000 to repair and resurface the old roads in Bellvue 
Cemetery.  The Commissioners requested Mr. Nota to put in his budget and advise 
 
6.All Cemetery Needs were reviewed with Mr. Nota as to: mowing, brush & tree removal, seeding 
And special attention to the grounds at Shaker Cemetery. 
 
7.Deb Ricci- HFC—Gave the Commission an update on our Finance’s and Trust Funds and there 
Gifted use and restrictions. 
 
Meeting Adjourned5:10 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Submitted-Chairman 
Jack Spero 


